[ Insert Sylmar NC Letterhead/ Logo ]
Dear Community Stakeholder,

The Sylmar Neighborhood Council Public is deeply concerned about the potential harms associated opioids and other prescription medications. In fact, every eleven minutes, someone in the United States dies from an opioid overdose. As a neighborhood council, we understand the importance of prevention and would like to express our support for the San Fernando Valley Partnership’s “Let’s Make a Difference” Opioid and Rx prevention campaign.

 The San Fernando Valley Partnership, a substance abuse prevention organization funded by the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health Substance Abuse Prevention and Control, has worked with our neighborhood council on efforts to prevent underage drinking, along with other efforts to keep our young people safe. Most recently, they have developed the “Let’s Make a Difference” campaign that works to reduce youth access to opioids and other prescription medications by promoting “safe medication practices:”1. Safe storage; 2. Not sharing medications; and 3. Properly disposing of all unused or expired prescription medications.
We would like to encourage your pharmacy or organization to implement the “Let’s Make a Difference” campaign at your respective location to support this tremendous effort and help reduce the likelihood of our young people misusing or abusing prescription medications.  Please contact Tomas Robles at 818-837-7767 to learn more about the campaign and resources available to you at no cost.
Sincerely,

[Insert Name and Contact Info ]
